
 

 

 
 
Our ref: OUT23/3390 
 
 
 
22 August 2023 
 
 
 
Mr Peter Mellor 
Company Secretary 
Heritage Minerals Pty Ltd 
e-mail: Peter.Mellor@greengoldtechnology.com 
 
 
Dear Mr Mellor 
 

RPI17/001 Heritage Minerals – Mount Morgan Mine Project  
 

Extension of stated period for response to requirement notice  
and extension to period for commencement of notification 

(given under sections 36 and 44 of the Regional Planning Interests Act 2014 (RPI Act)) 

 
I refer to your request dated 21 August 2023 seeking an extension to the period in which to 
respond to the requirement notice given for the request for an amendment to the regional 
interests development approval for the above mentioned project. 
 
In accordance with the relevant provisions of the RPI Act: 
 the period in which you must provide the Department of State Development, 

Infrastructure, Local Government and Planning (DSDILGP) with the information 
requested in the requirement notice dated 23 May 2023 is extended to 21 November 
2023; and 

 the period in which you must commence notification of the request to amend the 
approval is extended to 10 business days after the information referred to above is 
provided to DSDILGP.  

 
If you require any further information, please contact Morag Elliott, Manager, Development 
Assessment Division, DSDILGP, by telephone on 3452 7653 or by email at 
RPIAct@dsdilgp.qld.gov.au who will be pleased to assist. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
 
Phil Joyce  
Director 
Development Assessment Division  
Planning Group 
 
 
 


